Lynne A. Vanderslice
First Selectwoman

Lori A. Bufano
Second Selectwoman

Joshua S. Cole

OFFICE OF THE Selectman

FIRST SELECTMAN

Deborah A. McFadden

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Selectwoman

Fax (203) 563-0299

Ross H. Tartell

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org Selectman

TOWN HALL
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
REGULAR MEETING EXECUTIVE SESSION
Tuesday March 16, 2021
7:00 PM

A. Call to Order
B. Update Police Pension Collective Bargaining Agreement — Invite Sarah Taffel

C. Update Board of Finance Members on Transfer Station Contract Negotiations —
Invite Board of Finance Members

D. Adjournment



